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NACO President

NEBRASKA ASSOCIATON OF COUNTY OFFICIALS

1335 H Street
January 6, 2025 Lincoln, NE 68508
402-434-5660
nebraskacounties.org

Scotts Bluff County
1825 10™ Street
Gering, NE 69341

Dear Scotts Bluff County Commissioners:

As provided by Neb. Rev. Stat. sec. 2-954.02, the Nebraska Weed Control Association sponsored training events
for the continuing education programs in 2024 for county weed control superintendents. A total of 40
continuing education hours are made available, with county weed control superintendents required to complete
a minimum of 20 hours.

In accordance with section 2-954.02, this letter is to notify the Scotts Bluff County Board that the required
twenty hours of continuing education was not met by Steve Baird, the county weed control superintendent.

The following dates and locations are education programs being offered for the year 2025: NWCA Conference
on February 4-5 in Kearney; Spring Training on March 26-27 in Norfolk; Fall Training on August 6-7 in Norfolk;
and the NACO Annual Conference on December 17-19 in Kearney. In addition, there are two New
Superintendent Trainings to be held in Norfolk, one sponsored by the NDA on March 25th and one sponsored by
the NWCA on August 5t. Please note that the New Superintendent Training does not qualify for CEU’s.

I'would recommend that at your next regular meeting, members of your County Board discuss the upcoming
educational opportunities that are available so that your weed superintendent can meet the statutory
requirements.

If you would like more information about the continuing education programs that were conducted, you may
contact Rob Schultz, Hall County Weed Superintendent, 2807 W 2" Grand Island, NE 68803 or at (308) 385-
5097.

cerely

NACO Executive Director “Lecew LA~
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